
Committee meeting
Thursday 25 June 2015

Present:-
Andy Davies
Lesley Medina
Sue Burgess
Gareth Jones
Sue Sole
Emily Sole
Nikki Allan
Marie Dickens
Linda McKenzie
Nikki Rudkin

Apologies:-
Meg Rudkin	
Dave Rawding	

Treasurer’s Report:-
· Some expenditure for Joy Davis International, but these will be refunded after the event
· We are currently running at a surplus for this financial year
· The application for a grant for summer school has been submitted to Hull City council.  We are awaiting a decision
· One of the windows in the club house has been broken; this has been reported to Alan.  Discussion about claiming on the insurance.  It was agreed that the excess would probably be more than the cost of repairing the window.
· Lesley contacted Kennett Insurance Brokers to discuss only insuring the buildings; they are reluctant to offer standalone policies.  They also stated that insurance companies would consider the containers ‘toxic’ – Lesley to investigate further

Summer School
· Bookings are going well, it is proving to be popular – thanks to Meg for co-ordinating the bookings

Come & Try It sessions
· Thank you to Andy Lowthorpe for organising them, they proved to be very popular.  Unfortunately the session last Saturday had to be terminated early due to adverse weather

Hull International
· Everything seems to be on track
· Trinity House car park will not be available this year
· Charges will be made for car parking this year
· Meg is co-ordinating time keepers, more people are needed

Club weekend away
· Proved very popular, it was good to see some new faces there
· Feedback has been very positive
· Thanks to the coaches for giving up their time over the weekend – we couldn’t have managed without them

Open Boats
· Maintenance on seats desperately required – agreed that new seats could be purchased if required

Slalom
· Preparations for Howsham are underway and seem to be going well
· Volunteers required

A.O.B
· Scarborough canoe club have invited KKC to one of their club paddles, they suggested that they’d run a sea trip if KKC could run a river trip – agreed that it might be possible in September – couldn’t be sooner due to other commitments

· For the attention of lady club members only – August 15th at the club house – general social, paddle, food etc – No men allowed!!!!  Come and join in.

· Emily Sole is taking part in ‘Lifestyle’ this summer, the team have called themselves the Joy’s Belles.  She will be selling buns at the Polo and the proceeds will go to Ovarian Cancer.  The buns proved very popular last year and sold out very quickly – we asked Emily to make more buns!

· New white water facility is going to be built at Linton Locks, the club responded to the stakeholders that we would use the course several times a year once it’s built 

· Lesley advised of some dates for coaching assessment weekends later in the year – these will be shared at the next coaches meeting

Action Points:-  None discussed - sheet held by Dave Rawding

Next meeting  Thursday 10th September 7.30pm















